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ENB_R240923-0030N - Enbridge Notification Response - Application # B-24-57

From Kevin Bailey <kbailey@bastudios.ca>
Date Wed 10/2/2024 6:43 PM
To Committee of adjustment <CofA@hamilton.ca>

Cc notifications <notifications@enbridge.com>

I External Email: Use caution with links and attachments
Hello,

Thank you for sending Enbridge notice of this project. B&A is the land use planning consultant for
Enbridge’s Liquid Pipeline Network across Canada. On behalf of Enbridge, we work with municipalities
and stakeholders regarding planning and development in proximity to their liquid pipeline infrastructure
to ensure that it occurs in a safe and successful manner.

We would like to remind you to always obtain a locate request to identify the precise location of
underground infrastructure. In addition, if any future planning or development work is proposed within
220 metres of Enbridge infrastructure, we request that this information be sent to
notifications@enbridge.com for our review and comment.

Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments. We appreciate receiving your
notifications and look forward to continuing to receive them at notifications@enbridge.com for our review
and comment.

Thank you,
-Kevin Bailey

ENBRIDGE
notifications@enbridge.com
10175 101 Street NW, Edmonton, Alberta T5J OH3
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Application #B-24:57 re 3392 Homestead Drive, Glanbrook

From Peter Dmitrovich <peterdmitrovich@hotmail.com>
Date Thu 10/3/2024 8:56 PM
To Committee of adjustment <CofA@hamilton.ca>

I External Email: Use caution with links and attachments
Good evening,

|, Peter Dmitrovich, am submitting the minutes from the previous hearing for review, or for any new
committee members that do not recall this prior application. It was held in 2021, and denied, and is
almost identical to the request being put forth in this application, which is to be presented on October
8th, 2024 at 1:20pm. Since the circumstances surrounding the proposal in this application have not
changed, | am of the same opinion and have the same concerns as | had back in 2021 and am opposed
to the changes being proposed. | look forward to the opportunity to express my concerns virtually and
answer any questions that you may have.  Screen_Recording_20240930_204621_Chrome.zip

Kindest regards,

Peter Dmitrovich

3384 Homestead Drive
Mount Hope, ON
LOR1IWO



